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I oppose HB 3013. State forests are needed for recreational opportunities by all. 

Moreover we should be protecting them for the future, not cutting them down. How 

does that help our current environmental crisis? What of endangered species 

protection? Climate change….don’t trees help us? We should be planting more trees 

as a carbon deposit not reducing them.  


